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Dear Parents 
 
Many thanks to those who have supported our wonderful festive events over the past two weeks. From 
hearing “Christmas Pudding” to “O Holy Night”, the children’s performances and celebrations have 
helped us all to remember the true meaning of Christmas. Once again, the Christmas Fair was a huge 
success raising a staggering amount of money. Thanks to all who helped to make this a very special 
evening. 
 
The children are welcome to wear their Christmas Jumpers with non-uniform tomorrow and following 
what I know will be a wonderful performance tonight at the Cheltenham Ladies College, choir members 
and their siblings are welcome to come into school a little later tomorrow. Registers will close at 
9.30am, so please make sure all children are in school by that time. 
 
School will close at 3.00 p.m. on Friday for all pupils for the end of Term 2 and re-open on Tuesday 
7th January 2020 for the start of Term 3.    There has been a change to the published Spring Term Clubs 
letter.  Miss Manning’s  Colouring Club will not start until Spring Term 2 after February half term. 
 
Wishing you a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year from everyone at Leckhampton C of E 
Primary School. 
 
Best wishes 
Sam Porter 
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